
 Randolph Forest Commission 

Date: February 5, 2020 
Location: Randolph Town Hall 
Members Present: John Scarinza, Chairman, Laura Brockett, Mark Kelley, 
Alternate Members:  
Others Present:  Michelle Cormier, Selectman’s Office 
 Brandy Capozello, Resident 

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 7:03 PM 

I. Minutes from the January 2020 meeting were reviewed and approved. 

II. Income for the month included: 
a. LandVest for $3,724.02 stumpage paid for 20 loads of 

hardwood pulp wood on the current project. 

III. John Scarinza reported a discussion Walter Graff and the Wiley Family 
brought up about Carbon Credits.  The Trust for Public Lands may have a 
possible grant project to review the feasibility of Community Forests 
using carbon credits.  In his absence, Walter Graff provided some 
background information to the committee for review.   We will be 
waiting to hear back from TPL before pursuing this matter any further. 

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 7:18 PM. The 
next meeting will be held Wednesday March 4, 2020, at 7:00 PM in the Randolph 
Town Hall. 


